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Comment noted.

 

I-234-002

The National Environmental Policy Act states that the federal

government must use all practicable means to preserve important

cultural and historic aspects of our heritage. Other environmental laws,

such as the National Historic Preservation Act, require that effects on

significant cultural resources be considered during the public

environmental review process. Additionally, Section 4(f) of the U.S.

Department of Transportation Act declares that “[i]t is the policy of the

United States Government that special effort should be made to

preserve the natural beauty of the countryside and public park and

recreation lands, wildlife and waterfowl refuges, and historic sites.”

In accordance with all applicable regulations, WSDOT has included

mitigation as an integral element of project development and the NEPA

process. Specific mitigation measures have been developed through a

number of venues, including, but not limited to the Regulatory Agency

Coordination process, technical working groups, community construction

management planning, and the Section 106 consulting party process.

Please see the mitigation sections of the Final Section 4(f) Evaluation

(Chapter 9 of the Final EIS), the Final Cultural Resources Assessment

and Discipline Report, and the Final Recreation Discipline Report

Addendum (both in Attachment 7 to the Final EIS) for more information

pertaining to WSDOT’s mitigation for the use of public parks and

significant historic sites.
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Comment noted.

 

SR 520 Bridge Replacement and HOV Project



I-234-004

Since the SDEIS was published, FHWA and WSDOT have identified a

Preferred Alternative that is most similar to Option A, but includes a

number of design refinements that minimize the effects presented in the

SDEIS. These refinements respond to comments made on the SDEIS

and to WSDOT’s work with many project stakeholders under Engrossed

Substitute Senate Bill (ESSB) 6392, which was passed by the

Washington State Legislature in 2010. See Chapter 2 of the Final EIS for

a description of the planning process and the Preferred Alternative.

The Preferred Alternative would not include construction of any new

ramps in the Arboretum, and would remove both the existing Lake

Washington Boulevard ramps and the R.H. Thomson Expressway

ramps. Access to Lake Washington Boulevard by westbound SR 520

traffic would be moved to a new intersection located on the Montlake

Boulevard lid at 24th Avenue East.
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Comment noted.

 

SR 520 Bridge Replacement and HOV Project


